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29th November 2021 

 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Colleagues, 
 

Please see attached the Policy Statement, which will be followed in The Ladies’ College from tomorrow, 

Tuesday 30th November, which states that face coverings must be worn by all staff, all students (Remove 

to Sixth Form) and all visitors, in communal areas of the College; corridors, Library and The Core.  

Anyone who cannot wear a face covering is asked to contact the Principal, or to wear a sunflower lanyard 

which are available from a number of locations including Guernsey Information Office and Beau Sejour 

Leisure Centre. 
 

The media release is also attached for completeness. 
 

With thanks for your understanding, compliance and support. 
 

Kind regards, 

 
Ashley Clancy 
Principal 

 


